
 

The Sanchez Family 
Reaching Spain for the Glory of God! 

“So teach us to number our days, that we may apply our hearts unto wisdom.”  
Psalm 90:12 

                     July-September 2017 
Dear Supporters, 

Time flies. This well-known sentence is a reality. We should pay much more 
attention to the work we do here for the Lord. Let us be prepared. The Lord is 
coming! Some people reject the idea that the end of the world is approaching. They 
say it is too much of apocalyptic-religion-thought. And certainly they are right; it is 
not the end of the world that is coming, it is just the approaching of the rapture of 
God´s people, and the Great Tribulation will be at hand. Brethren, let us be 
prepared. Let us “number our days, that we may apply our hearts unto wisdom.” 

It seems that just last week we were visiting some of our churches in the States, and 
three months have already passed.  

There were a few members that have left the church since we came back from our 
little furlough. We are praying they may come back to our church again. Please pray 
with us for them.  
  
This summer, Fina assisted in the 
children´s camp as she usually 
does. The Lord used her to bring 
Lorena to Christ. After the 
preaching invitation, Lorena, an 
11 year-old girl, was assigned to 
speak with Fina, and she was 
able to present the plan of 
salvation very clearly. At the end, 
Fina asked her if she understood 
everything. Lorena responded to the gospel and 
was saved that day. Some weeks later, Lorena´s 
parents invited us to her baptism. As soon as 
Pastor Felipe knew we were coming, he asked 
me to preach. We had a very great time with 
them and others. Since they do not have Sunday 
evening services, the whole family invited us to 
one of their homes. We had ten people in total. 
They started asking spiritual questions. 
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†  †  †
“Finally, brethren, 

PRAY FOR US, 
that the word of the Lord 

may have free course, and be 
glorified, even as it is with 

you.” 
(2 Thessalonians 3:1) 
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They were so hungry to know more and more that we stayed with them till 
midnight. I remembered the Apostle Paul preaching so long that Eutychus fell 
down and died. Thank God it did not happen to us because I am not the Apostle 
Paul! Right now they are considering attending our Bible Institute. Twocouples 
live in Valladolid, a city about three hours away from our church. They would like 
to come on Saturdays and study from 5:30 to 8:30 PM with permission of Pastor 
Felipe.  

Lord willing, the ladies of our church are going to have a baby shower on 
September 30th. Pray that they may have some family visitors. Fina will be 
speaking to them. 

Please pray for Sister Asunción 
from our church. It seems her 
health is rapidly declining. She is 
93 yrs. old. We visit her and her 
daughter (72 yrs old) very often. 
Both of them are widows.  

Pray for the CEBE (Ebenezer 
Bible Studies Center). May the 
Lord bring some young people to our classes, so they may be prepared for 
services in their local churches. 

We want to express our gratitude for your prayer for Samuel, our dear son. He is 
doing much better and seems to be more controlled. Right now he is spending the 
whole week with us and his behavior is all right. We thank the Lord for it.  

We pray for all of you, the means God uses to make provision for us to stay here 
preaching the Gospel to our own people in Spain. We are very thankful for all the 
effort you have put forth on our behalf. May God bless you all as you are a 
blessing to us.  
  
In Christ´s love, 

  The Sanchez Family 


